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October 30, 1985 (201) 263-6797

Mr. Harold Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission §0- 219
Washington, DC 20555 So- 289

Dear Mr, Denton:

My letter dated April 24, 1985 provided the second report of the
Nuclear Safety & Compliance Committee (NSCC) to the GPU Nuclear
Corporation Board of Directors.

Mr. J. F. O0'Leary, Chairman of the Board, GPU Nuclear
Corporation, has requested that I provide to you the NSCC's third report
for the period April 1, 1985 through September 30, 1985. A copy of the
report is enclosed.

We are also proceeding to serve it on the parties to the TMI-]
Restart Proceeding.

Very truly yours,
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P. R. Clark
President
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Enclosure
cc: J. F. 0'Leary, Chairman of the Board, GPUN

E. Blake, Esquire, Shaw, Pittman, Pocts & Trowbridge
J. R, Thorpe, Director, Licensing & Regulatory Affairs



